
 

 

 

 

 

          

Date: 31st of July, 2025. 

 

Dear Executive Members of The International Committees & OGB’s Associations, 

Greetings & Good Wishes from All of Us at The Homes! 

We hope that this message finds you well. 

It gives us immense pleasure to share with you the special logo that has been created to 
commemorate the 125th Anniversary of Dr. Graham’s Homes. 

This unique logo, chosen through a competition held in the School in 2024, has been officially 
trademarked for the School’s Exclusive use during this Celebratory Year and beyond. It has 
already featured in various School events and promotional activities, leading up to the Homes 
Birthday Celebrations on the 24th of September 2025. 

If your Committee, Association, Class or Group would like to incorporate the 125th Anniversary 
Logo into your own Commemorative Merchandise or Promotional Materials, the Board would 
be delighted to make it available to you. To request the logo in the format you need, please 
send your request to the undersigned, at homesprincipal@gmail.com. 

We kindly ask that, in the spirit of giving back, groups using the logo consider donating 10% 
of sales proceeds to support the 125th Anniversary Celebrations Appeal.  This will help 
ensure the success of the Celebrations, and allow the entire Dr. Graham’s Homes Community 
to benefit from this shared milestone. 

Thank you for your continued support and enthusiasm. We look forward to celebrating this 
historic occasion together. 

With All Good Wishes, 

 

Neil Monteiro, 
Principal, 
Dr. Graham’s Homes. 
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